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January 12, 2016 

 

 

To our Parents of Bus Riders (Bus Routed Coded PURPLE), 

 

On Monday, January 11th, a Substitute Bus Driver assigned to this route, 

returned the bus to the district due to safety concerns. 

 

As we understand, after discussing the situation with the driver and several 

students, we determined that some of our students with repeated request of 

the driver failed to follow the safety rules. After multiple requests, he 

returned the bus to the district for assistance. 

 

Concerns reported regarding the driver and some of the student’s behaviors 

were both addressed for corrections and all of the discussion was focused on 

SAFETY. At this time, the regular route driver is back on the bus 

transporting our children to and from school. 

 

We appreciate our parents and we especially appreciate your cooperation in 

reminding your children to follow all safety rules provided to all bus riders. 

If you should need an additional copy of the bus rider guidelines, please go 

to the district website and click on transportation. 

 

If you should need to speak with me regarding bus concerns or services, 

please call the following number being 361-368-8121 Ext. 266 and leave a 

message for me to contact you.  I will return your phone calls after the routes 

or the next day.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Isidro Reyna 

Transportation Director 

Odem-Edroy ISD 

 

  


